
 

 

 
 
June 8, 2020 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-

of-Use Pricing 
 Board File no. EB-2020-0152 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
As per the Ontario Energy Board letter dated June 3rd, 2020, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) would 
like to express their interest in participating in the stakeholder consultation activities for implementing the 
process for enabling customers to opt out of time-of-use pricing, including the meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 9, 2020. 
 
HHHI will not be seeking cost awards. 
 
Correspondence related to this consultation should be sent to RegulatoryAffairs@haltonhillshydro.com 
and Kate Sweetman, Customer Care Supervisor at kates@haltonhillshydro.com.  
 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory 
Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
Cc: Kate Sweetman, Customer Care Supervisor, HHHI 
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